
Several  weeks  ago,  you  received  a  letter  from  the  United  States  International  Trade
Commission (USITC) requesting that your firm complete a mandatory questionnaire related
to USITC Investigation No. 332-525 (Remanufactured Goods: An Overview of the U.S. and
Global  Industries,  Markets,  and  Trade).  All  individual  responses  will  be  kept  strictly
confidential. If you have already completed the questionnaire and returned it to the USITC,
thank you. If you have not had an opportunity to complete the questionnaire, please download
it from: http://www.usitc.gov/documents/usitc-reman.pdf 

The questionnaire is due back to the USITC by [DATE].

If you are experiencing difficulties for any reason accessing or submitting the questionnaire,
or if you have questions regarding the questionnaire, please contact the project leaders:

    Alan Treat              Jeremy Wise
(202) 205-3426 (202) 205-3190

     alan.treat@ustic.gov jeremy.wise@usitc.gov 

We thank you for your participation and are looking forward to your response.
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